
To the Oregon Senate Rules Committee, 

We support the National Popular Vote in the form passed 4 times by the Oregon House of Representatives, but 
oppose referring it.  Action by the legislature is the way this legislation has been passed in all of the 11 other states 
that have passed it, and it is the way Oregon's existing winner-take-all law was passed.    

The President should be the person supported by the most voters nationwide.  The National Popular Vote bill 
would make every voter in Oregon matter in presidential elections. 

Thank you very much in advance for your support to pass a National Popular Vote Bill as the Oregon House did 
without referral.  

Bill and Poppy Wyatt 

Sherwood, Oregon 

	
  


